Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



14th October 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

Student Chromebook Offer

I am delighted to inform you that we will be running a Chromebook purchase scheme for Y12 and Y13.

The use of technology has become an embedded part of the curriculum in nearly every subject area. It has created opportunities for students to access resources and develop a real level of independence in their study methods, never seen before.

We want our students to have access to the greatest source of information ever assembled and to study, learn and research in their own innovative and personalised ways. Our excellent home learning provision is all provided via Google Classroom; a tool that is linked perfectly to the Chromebook software. Students have a greater need to have access to a device during their supervised study periods.

A number of students have expressed an interest in acquiring their own Chromebook. We are able to offer these devices to students at a cost of £227. The device will be fully enrolled on our domain and will have full access to the internet in school.

The device that will be supplied is a Lenovo 100E Chromebook























Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

If you are interested in buying a device please complete the **Google Form** so that we can arrange to set up a payment via ParentPay.

The deadline for purchasing a device will be the 22nd October 2021.

To provide access to the internet in-school it is essential that students only use devices enrolled on our domain. This is to ensure that it complies with our Internet Safety and Safequarding policies.

The Chromebooks are automatically enrolled on our domain. We will however in the next few weeks be also offering students the opportunity to enrol other Windows devices on our domain.

When considering if this purchase is the right choice for your son/daughter, please be aware that this will not be the predominant way of working in the classroom as we continue to emphasise the importance of written work. Whilst A level exams require students to be able to write at length, we will continue to promote note taking on paper and using technology concurrently. Depending on the nature of the subjects studied, your son/daughter may find access to their own Chromebook invaluable during non-contact hours.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact Mr Vermaak on mvermaak@rodingvalley.net or sixthformoffice@rodingvalley.net.

Mr M Vermaak

Ms A Wheaton

Assistant Headteacher Raising Standards and Student Progress Assistant Headteacher Director of Sixth Form



















